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EHDWB Circular Letter #2022-65 
 

TO: Community and Non-Profit Non-Community Public Water 
Systems  

 Municipal Chief Elected Officials 
Local Directors of Health 

 
FROM: Lori J. Mathieu, Public Health Branch Chief 

Environmental Health & Drinking Water Branch 
 

DATE: October 18, 2022 
 

SUBJECT: Drinking Water State Revolving Fund – SFY 2023 Intended Use Plan and 
Project Priority List.   

 
The Connecticut Department of Public Health (CTDPH) Drinking Water Section (DWS) 
announces the opening of the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund’s (DWSRF) State Fiscal 
Year 2023 Draft Intended Use Plan (IUP) and Project Priority List (PPL) public comment 
period.   
 
The CTDPH DWS will hold a virtual Public Hearing at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, November 22, 
2022 via GoToWebinar for the DWSRF Draft IUP and PPL. The IUP and PPL are available 
for public review on the DWSRF website. A legal notice of this hearing announcement will 
also be published in the Hartford Courant, Waterbury Republican-American, New Haven 
Register, Connecticut Post, New London Day, Norwich Bulletin, Inquiring News and La Voz 
Hispana.  Registration for the virtual Public Hearing will be available on the DWSRF website. 

 
Questions or inquiries may be directed to DWSRF Program staff via email to 
dph.ctdwsrf@ct.gov  

 
 

c:  Heather Aaron, MPH, LNHA, Deputy Commissioner 
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